NHS

Kernow
Clinical Commissioning Group

Communications and Engagement
Sedgemoor Centre

Priory Road

St Austell

PL25 5AS

Tel: 01726 627897
Email: louisemoore1@nhs.net

30 January 2020

Dear Colleague

As you are aware, NHS Kernow is undertaking a review of community services in the Saltash
area, including services at St Barnabas Community Hospital.

Thank you for attending our third stakeholder workshop in August, where we continued our
discussions about the local needs and services, including St Barnabas Hospital. We are now
inviting you to be involved with the fourth of our workshops, to be held on 26 February from
10am - 12.45pm. As before the venue will be:

The Guildhall
Lower Fore Street
Saltash

PL12 6JX

The purpose of this workshop is to provide you with feedback from our third meeting and to
discuss each of the proposed options in more detail. Your input is critical for us to accurately
represent the views and opinions of the local community and/or the people that work there.

By the end of the session we hope to have an agreed set of shortlisted options which will
inform our next stage of evaluation.

Please note that if you have volunteered to be an evaluator for the options, then you do not
need to attend this local workshop. We have mentioned before that we are keeping the group
who are co-developing the options and the evaluation of these separate.

We have also included the new South West Clinical Senate community hospital
recommendations. We will have opportunity to discuss these at the workshop on 26 February.
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Thank you again for giving up your time to support us with this work. We appreciate your
input.

If you have any questions please contact me. If you do wish to continue to participate in this
process and are able to attend the workshop on the 26 February then please could you
confirm your attendance by 19 February to Louise Moore: contact details:
louisemoore1@nhs.net or 01726 627897.

Yours sincerely

Kate Mitchell
Programme Lead
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